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	ABERGAVENNY HOCKEY CLUB

EST. 1897



President: Mr T.Scott

www.abergavennyhockey.co.uk




8 Broad Street

Blaenavon

Torfaen

NP4 9ND

13 November 2015

Dear New Member,
 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you to Abergavenny Hockey Club.
 

Abergavenny Hockey Club was formed in October 1897 and it continues to be one of the most progressive and respected clubs in Wales. 
 

We strive to provide not only good playing opportunities for senior men and women but also for juniors and there is a strong emphasis on hockey development throughout the club. Aspiring umpires are encouraged and supported in their training.
 

I sincerely hope that you enjoy many happy and successful seasons with us.
 

Best wishes,
 

Trevor Scott
President 
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